MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Quirk

Members of Council

FROM:

Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk

SUBJECT:

General Information Items

DATE:

May 8, 2024

Please notify the Clerk's office if you wish to have any of these items placed on the agenda for discussion:

- i) Town of Bracebridge requesting Provincial support for Cemetery Operations
- ii) Loyalist Township calling the Federal Government to re-evaluate the Housing-Enabling Water Systems funding
- iii) Loyalist Township encouraging the Province to create a Municipal Accessibility Fund for municipalities to develop, implement and enforce AODA standards
- iv) Township of Alnwick-Haldimand supporting other municipalities regarding amendments to the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
- v) Municipality of Trent Hills requesting the Province to significantly increase funding for housing, shelters and other necessary social services
- vi) City of Stratford requesting the Province to treat all municipalities fairly and provide equivalent representative operational budget funding amounts to all Ontario municipalities
- vii) City of Stratford supporting Guelph's position declaring support of the Ontario Energy Board decision to end the subsidization of fossil gas

:rd